



Jennett's Park CE Primary School

Head Teacher: Mrs Elizabeth Savage 3 Tawny Owl Square, Jennett's Park, Bracknell RG12 8EB T: 01344 301269

secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk

3rd October 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: NfER Early Talk Boost Research Project

I am writing to let you know that we are emailing an important letter from the National Foundation for Educational Research (NfER) today. Please take a moment to read the attached NfER letter carefully, as it contains key information about an upcoming project that may involve your child.

What you need to do next:

- Read the enclosed NfER letter in full to understand what is involved.
- If having read the letter you wish to withdraw your child from the study, please let me know by returning the 'Withdrawal Form' to Nursery by 9am Wednesday 8th October.

We plan to share the information requested by NfER (child's name, date of birth, sex and start date at Nursery) between 8th and 10th October.

Please note that you can withdraw your child's data from being used in this research at any time up until July 2026, when the data will be analysed. To do this please simply complete the withdrawal form and hand it to one of the Nursery adults. If you need a printed copy of the form, please let us know and we will be happy to provide one.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We appreciate your support in helping us provide valuable opportunities for our pupils and our teaching teams and your cooperation ensures that we can continue to work closely with trusted organisations like NfER.

Yours sincerely,

Jallen

Jennifer Allen Assistant Head





